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December 8, 2015 
 
Federal Communications Commission, OET 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road  
Columbia, Maryland 21046 
 
Northwest EMC TCB 
22975 NW Evergreen Pkwy, Suite 400 
Hillsboro, OR  97124 
 
 
Subject: Cover Letter and Long-Term Confidentiality Request 
 
Reference: FCC ID: 2AGRJ-A2TXOTT 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
This applications is for certification of the Intel model A2Tx-OTT wireless charging pad.  This device is a 
composite device subject to certification under CFR 47 15.247 for the Bluetooth Low Energy Transceiver 
and subject to the Declaration of Conformity (DoC) approvals procedures for the wireless charging 
operation at 6.78MHz under Part 18 of the FCC rules.  The submittal is just for the certification portion of 
the device.  Testing to support the DoC has been performed in accredited test facilities located in the USA. 
 
As a wireless charging device this product falls under KDB 680106 and therefore requires FCC guidance 
for radio frequency exposure review.  To this end Intel Corporation has worked with FCC OET using the 
KDB system to obtain approval for the rf exposure evaluation for the total device.  A copy of the KDB 
correspondence and relevant supporting documents will be submitted with this application but these 
documents are to be treated as confidential and uploaded as an operational description exhibit (refer also 
KDB 3886241).  An exhibit showing compliance of the Bluetooth transmitter with rf exposure requirements 
will be submitted as part of this application. 
 
We hereby respectfully request that under the provision of 47 CFR 0.459 and 0.457(d) that the following 
document categories submitted with this application for certification be provided with long-term confidential 
status: 

 Schematics; 
 Block Diagrams; 
 Operation Description. 

 
These documents contain trade secrets that are treated as confidential by us.  Substantial competitive harm 
to us could result should they be made available to the public.  Any exhibit / information for which we have 
requested confidentiality, but which may not be accorded such treatment by the FCC, should be returned 
to us. 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact Mark Briggs. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mark Briggs 
Product Regulatory Engineer 
Intel Corporation 

                                                 
1 NOTE: KDB Inquiry Tracking Numbers are considered to be confidential. Any attachments showing a KDB 
Inquiry Tracking Number may be uploaded by the TCB into the Operational Description exhibit type (which is 
eligible for Long Term Confidentiality). 


